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February 2, 2025 

 

The regular monthly meeting of local 45 took place on the above date at the DAR House in 

Bethlehem Pa.  All officers and Board members were present. 

President Yale announce that John Middlecamp withdrew from the runoff election and therefore 

declared John Gackenbach to be the elected board member.  President Yale then administered 

the oath of office to John. 

 

Maxim Tiffany was accepted into membership upon motion of Rohal and Krasley, 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as amended by motion of Rohal and 

Krasley. 

Bills in the amount of $14,621.44 were ordered paid upon motion of Danner and Krasley. 

The Treasurer’s report was accepted upon motion of Heiney and Rohal. 

The business agent reported work dues collections $1,962.60 for January and for 2024 the total 

was $24,458.29.  The report was accepted upon motion of Danner and Krasley. 

Johanna Reisteter reported on the activities of the scholarship committee.  

Upon motion of Krasley and Richmond $500.00 will be added to the Stepulis Grant making it a 

total of $1,000.00. 

Michelle Richmond presented a Facebook page proposal.  

  

The following delegates were named to attend the Eastern Conference of Locals: 

Carol Yale nominated by Matt Cascioli 

Matt Cascioli nominated by Deb Heiney 

Michelle Richmond nominated by Ken Krasley 

 

Matt Cascioli said the Macungie Band would like to do two West Park concerts in 2025. The 

consensus of the board was yes, not a problem. 

The following resignations were accepted upon motion of Heiney and Cascioli: Andrew Cutillo, 

Crispin Fordham, David Steinberg, John Johnson, Brady Katynski, and Chery Hosfeld. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:30 AM upon motion of Krasley and Seifert 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Matthew Cascioli, Secretary 
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